

Dear parents/carers,

We have been so pleased to have physical books out again for reading – I know children, teachers and parents have enjoyed having the home reader books back! We have collected the books in over the Summer Holidays, but will give them out again in the new school year.

In September we will be moving towards having a digital reading record called **GoRead** to keep a record of the books your child is reading at school and at home. Teachers will add in which home reading book your child has when books are changed, but also parents and carers, you can add in other books you are reading at home as well. We would love to see what you child is reading in addition to their school reading books.

To launch the digital reading record, over the Summer holidays, our school is entering a competition via **GoRead** called the **Summer GoReadathon**. This will be a UK wide challenge to see which school can log the most good quality reading across the summer holiday. The competition runs from now, **until 1st September**.

All you need to do is sign up to **GoRead** through the website using the school code and pupil pin code (sent in the accompanying email) and log reading with your child across the Summer break. **We all know how important reading is so we hope that you will encourage your children to be part of this fantastic event.**

Scan the QR Code or type the web address in your browser then use the school code and your PIN code to login



pupils.goapps.app

School code: 04567

Please note: your child's pupil pin code is in individual email accompanying this letter.

More information about how to use the GoRead Digital Reading Record can be found here: Parent Guide to GoRead (vimeo.com)

Further information about the **Summer GoReadathon** and the leaderboards can be found here: https://go-read.co.uk/goreadathon

There will also be prizes from **GoRead** for the best classes, children and parents so get reading!

Thank you for your support,

Miss Huxley Assistant Headteacher and English Lead



GET STARTED WITH THE GOREAD PARENTS APP



SCAN THE QR CODE TO WATCH THE INSTRUCTIONAL VIDEO



FOR HELP AND SUPPORT PLEASE VISIT: WWW.GO-READ.CO.UK/PARENTS

THANK YOU FOR USING GOREAD!



